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October 28, 1983

Docket No: 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner

Executive Vice President
500 South 27th Street
Decatur. IL 62525

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 18, 1983, infonning us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your atten-
tion in Inspection Report No. 50-461/83-09 fontarded by our letter dated
August 15, 1983. We cannot concur in your response, but in view of similar
problems identified at other plants, we are referring the matter to the
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation for final resolution. You will be
advised of their decision at a later date.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
,

CW4
R. C, Knop, Chief

.

Projects Branch I

cc:w/ltr dtd 10/18/83:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Control Division

Reed Neuman, Esq., Assistant
Attorney General

Gary N. Wright, Manager
Nuclear Facility Safety

Jean Foy, Prairie Alliance
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